
December 16, 2019 

Ms. Ann E. Misback, Secretary 
Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System 
20th Street and Constitution A venue, NW. 
Washington, DC 20051 

-
---

BANK OF AMERICA q� 

Re: Request for Comment on Interagency Policy Statement on Allowances for Credit Losses 

Docket No. OP-1680 

Dear Ms. Misback: 

Bank of America Corporation ("Bank of America") appreciates the opp01tunity to respond to the lnteragency Policy 

Statement on Allowances for Credit Losses ("the Pol icy Statement"). The request for comment seeks feedback on 

the proposed Policy Statement issued by the Office of the Controller of the Currency ("OCC"), the Federal Reserve 

System ("Fed"), the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation ("FDIC") and National Credit Union Administration 

("NCUA")(collectively, the "Agencies"). The proposed Policy Statement describes the measurement of expected 

credit losses under ASC Topic 326, documentation standards and the responsibilities of board of directors, 

management and examiners. 

Bank of America provides a diverse range of banking and non-banking financial services and products domestically 

and internationally. As one of the world's largest financial institutions, we have been heavily focused on CECL 

implementation in anticipation of adopting the standard come January I, 2020. Conceptually, we do not object to 

the proposed rules outlined in the Policy Statement but would request that the Agencies provide sufficient clarity 

regarding certain GAAP concepts while still promoting consistency between an entity's GAAP and regulatory 

reporting. We have provided our comments to the Agencies' questions related to the proposed rules in Appendix A 

of this letter. 

We appreciate the opportunity to express our views in this letter. Should you have any questions, please feel free 

to contact Christopher Ackerlund (980.386.3025) or me (980.387.6061). 

Sincerely, 

Michael Tovey 
Senior Vice President and Corporate Controller 

cc: Rudolf Bless, Chief Accounting Officer 
Christopher Ackerlund, Accounting Policy Executive 






